
 

TOWN OF MONTVILLE 

Public Safety Commission Fire Department Staffing 

Sub-Committee 

Special Meeting 

12/17/19 

Public Safety Building Meeting Room 

 

 

The Montville Public Safety Commission 
Fire Department Staffing Sub-

Committee has been cancelled due to 
the impending winter weather event 

for Tuesday 12/16/2019.  This meeting 
will be rescheduled after January 1, 

2020. 


